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‘The Purple Martin
is experiencing
significant declines
across many parts
of the nation. Now,
CASNR researchers.
have quantified the
importance of managed
housing that humans.
provide to the eastem
subspecies.






	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

PSS’s Abidi aids research team focusing on new pollen cleaning protocol
[image: image1.jpg]7" CASNRNewsCenter .



A Texas Tech University research team that included Noureddine Abidi, a professor with Tech's Department of Plant and Soil Science, have found a new method for cleaning out the insides of pollen grains so the non-allergenic shells can be used to carry medicines or vaccines into the human body. The work appeared in the ACS Biomaterials Science & Engineering Journal.

WELCOME TO CASNR

Texas Tech Department of Plant & Soil Science adds soil chemistry expert
[image: image4.jpg]


Matthew Siebecker has been named an assistant professor of applied environmental soil chemistry with the Department of Plant and Soil Science. One of his primary goals is to expand the knowledge and use of advanced, high-energy synchrotron radiation techniques to tackle modern environmental challenges related to soil science and soil environmental geochemistry. 

IN THE SPOTLIGHT
Agricultural Council: NRM’s Avery Smith named ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Avery Smith; Major: Natural Resources Management; Classification: ​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ Senior; Organization: Texas Tech Chapter of the Wildlife Society; Hometown: Georgetown, Texas; Month: December 

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 
UPCOMING 

CASNR Spring Break

       March 9-16, 2019

 CASNR Ag Honor’s Banquet

        Thursday, April 18, 2019 / 6:30 p.m.
        McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center

CASNR Spring Commencement

       Saturday, May 18, 2019 / 1:30 p.m.
       United Supermarkets Arena


	

	
	Blake Grisham, an assistant professor with Texas Tech's Department of Natural Resources Management, and Jim Ray, the wildlife biologist for Consolidated Nuclear Security, LLC, contractor for the U.S. Department of Energy/National Nuclear Security Administration's Pantex Plant near Amarillo, turned to one of Texas Tech's graduate fish and wildlife population modeling classes, which condensed data, created models and entered data into a modeling software to answer what factors impacted egg survival during nesting. For each nest, landlords – or humans who provide specialized housing for the martins – collected a variety of data on housing and nest contents that were entered in what is known as the Project Martin Watch datasheet. >> more
Texas Tech Meat Judging team picks up first victory of the spring in Fort Worth
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On the strength of four individual top 10 finishes, the Texas Tech University Meat Judging Team earned its first competition victory of the spring at the American Meat Science Association Southwestern Intercollegiate Meat Judging Contest on Feb. 3 in Fort Worth. Tech's victory came thanks to its domination in beef. Texas Tech took first place in beef grading and overall beef and finished third in beef judging. 

AAEC’s Stephen Devadoss garners SAEA Lifetime Achievement Award
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Stephen Devadoss, the Emabeth Thompson Endowed Professor in Tech's Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, has been presented a "Lifetime Achievement Award" from the Southern Agricultural Economics Association. The honor was presented on Feb. 5 at an annual meeting in Birmingham, Alabama. In his academic career, Devadoss has received 16 research awards and 20 teaching awards.

CASNR presents Distinguished Alumni & Outstanding Young Alumni Awards
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Texas Tech University's College of Agricultural Sciences and Natural Resources recognized six distinguished alumni on Feb. 18 at the university's McKenzie-Merket Alumni Center. The awards honor graduates who've made significant contributions to society, and whose accomplishments and careers have brought distinction to the college and to the professions associated with agriculture and natural resources.

CASNR set to launch new $1.5 million Don C. Dilley, Jr. Scholarship Fund
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CASNR officials announced a $1.5 million bequest from the estate of Don C. Dilley, Jr. The gift will be used to create the "Don C. Dilley, Jr. Scholarship Fund." Dilley, who passed away in 2017, was a multi-talented 1956 graduate of Texas Tech’s agricultural economics program. The merit-based scholarship centers on full-time CASNR students who've shown leadership and service to the community.

CASNR economists take part in Mandela Washington Fellowship program
[image: image10.jpg]


Texas Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics professors Darren Hudson and Conrad Lyford are part of a team hosting the 2019 Mandela Washington Fellowship for Young African Leaders. Beginning in mid-June, Tech will, for the second time, host 25 bright, emerging African leaders for a six-week academic and leadership institute sponsored by the U.S. Department of State. 

Bringing a sustainable, environmentally advantageous ag program to Malaysia
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Michael Farmer, an associate professor in the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, is helping the people of Malaysia develop a sustainable source of income and improve their overall economy. He’s done this by instituting a program to grow and sell native fruits, while also reversing decades of abuse to the land that has left some of it unable to support agriculture.

AFS Academic Quadrathlon Team captures title at Southern Section Competition
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Texas Tech's Academic Quadrathlon Team got its spring season off to a good start in just its fourth year of competition, winning the Southern Section ASAS Academic Quadrathalon competition in Oklahoma City. The competition, sponsored by the American Society of Animal Science, pits teams from colleges across the southern region of the country in four categories over a two-day period.

CASNR’s congressional spring interns bound for Austin, Washington
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Six students from CASNR will be spending their spring semester working as interns in the state and nation's capitals, getting first-hand experience in government day-to-day operations. This year’s Washington spring interns include senior Eric Jordan Bell, senior Bailee Busher and junior William Raftis. Spring interns based in Austin are senior Hayley Bates, graduate student Kloe Burris and graduate student Leah Curren. 
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